
August 17, 2005 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OR 97058 

(54 l) 296-548 l 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Historic Landmarks Commission meeting of August 24, 2005 
has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
September 28, 2005 at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council. 
Chambers. 

Thank you! 

Have a safe and relaxing Labor Day! 
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